
BPMB Mee�ng Minutes 1/11/22 

• Meeting called to order at 7:07pm 
• Janice welcomed everyone back in the new year 
• VP report -- airplane seats have now been reserved and the difficult process of 

chaperone selection has been completed.  Meeting will be held next week to 
go over trip paperwork.  Will be purchasing park tickets soon.  We will not be 
purchasing park hopper tickets. 

• Directors report -- getting started with musical, yearbook pictures are next 
Friday.  PMEA festivals are starting soon. 

• Student directors report -- getting excited for musical, very pleased with the 
holiday concert and focusing on making students aware of new hoagie dates. 

• By-laws -- discussion regarding the following changes to the by-laws: adding 
reference to Section 8, allowing for amendments to be made in electronic 
format; allowing for virtual meetings, when there is an executive board 
resignation - the replacement if fulfilling the remainder of a term and does not 
constitute an elected term, elimination of the school board committee and 
having the VP work more closely with Jim Cromey on communications.  These 
will be read at two meetings and then voted on by the April general meeting. 

• Hoagies -- foil is currently difficult to get and they are exploring options for the 
next sale 

• Musical support - Luncheon -- double run through will be 3/13/21 
• New members of the Eboard -- Ninth grade committee -- Diana Alberter and Erin 

Janus.  Will be working on Joe Corbi sale soon 
• Performance attire will be working with the directors on appropriate time to collect 

marching band uniforms to get them cleaned for the spring trip 
• Ways and Means -- website if up to date.  Trying to move inventory.  Will have a 

sale before the spring trip. 
• Yearbook -- Shutterfly site has been updated through Senior night 
• Meeting was adjourned by motion at 8:03 pm by Stacey Doman and seconded 

by Mark Scheible. 

 


